
Stanislaus County Office of Education Prevention Programs Training Services 

Student Wellness and School Safety  

The Stanislaus County Office of Education 

Prevention Programs Department is pleased to 

offer these trainings to support student wellness 

and school safety efforts.  Training is conducted 

by department staff and partners who have been 

trained to deliver the programs and have project 

experience in the content area.  These programs 

can be scheduled in school, community or 

workplace settings and are available to any 

organization interested in hosting.  Unless other 

arrangements are made with SCOE, host 

agencies will be responsible for participant 

recruitment and registration, facility reservation 

and room setup.  SCOE can provide all 

necessary equipment if the designated training room does not have a built in system that meets the needs of the 

training.  The costs listed below for each training program cover trainer fees and local travel (within Stanislaus 

County).  Additional costs for participant materials are listed where applicable.  Some of the training programs listed 

below can be tailored for specific audience groups and customized with district-specific data and activities.  Please 

contact us for more information on these and other specialized services available to assist you in ensuring student 

wellness and school safety.  

For more information or to schedule any of the training programs described here, contact: 

Ken Fitzgerald 

Regional Health and Safety Planning Coordinator 

(209) 238-1381     kfitzgerald@stancoe.org 

Erikka Perry 
Event Planning Specialist II 

(209) 238-1367     eperry@stancoe.org 

Mental Health and Suicide Prevention 

QPR Gatekeeper Training 

QPR stands for Question, Persuade and Refer–three simple steps that 

anyone can learn to help save a life from suicide. Just as people trained 

in CPR and the Heimlich Maneuver help save thousands of lives each 

year, people trained in QPR learn how to recognize the warning signs 

of a suicide crisis and then question, persuade and refer someone to 

help. Each year thousands of Americans are saying “yes” to saving the 

life of a friend, colleague, sibling or neighbor by becoming trained as a 

QPR Gatekeeper. 

Applied Suicide Intervention Skills Training (ASIST) 

Standard Length: 1.5 hours 

Target Audience: Appropriate for all 

adult audiences, may be adapted for 

older youth 

Capacity: 10-40 (recommended) 

Cost: $325 plus $2 per participant for 

materials  



ASIST provides practical training for caregivers seeking to prevent the 

immediate risk of suicide. Participants often include; people 

concerned about family or friends, counselors, teachers and mental 

health practitioners, workers in health, welfare or justice and 

community volunteers. Working mostly in small groups of no more 

than 15 participants, ASIST uses many different teaching processes to 

create a practice-oriented and interactive learning experience. The 

emphasis of the workshop is on suicide first aid; helping a person at 

risk stay safe and seek further help. Attendance at the full two days is 

essential. Learn how to recognize invitations for help, reach out and 

offer support, review the risk of suicide, apply a suicide intervention 

model and link people with community resources.  This training is 

delivered by a two-trainer team and the program requires delivery 

over two back-to-back days.  

Mental Health First Aid Training 

Mental Health First Aid is a public education program that introduces 

participants to risk factors and warning signs of mental illnesses, builds 

understanding of their impact, and overviews common supports. This 

8-hour course uses role-playing and simulations to demonstrate how 

to offer initial help in a mental health crisis and connect persons to the 

appropriate professional, peer, social, and self-help care. The program 

also teaches the common risk factors and warning signs of specific 

types of illnesses, like anxiety, depression, substance use, bipolar 

disorder and schizophrenia. Mental Health First Aid teaches 

participants a five-step action plan to support someone developing 

signs and symptoms of a mental illness or in an emotional crisis.  

Two versions of this training are available, 

one designed for the general population 

and the other for adults who work with 

youth.  The action plan remains the same, 

but the youth-focused version spends 

more time discussing resiliency, 

strategies for approaching youth and 

considerations when providing support. 

  

Standard Length: 12 hours, with two 
6-hour sessions on consecutive days 

Target Audience:  Adults ready for 
advanced strategies and discussion on 
suicide prevention 

Capacity: 10-15 

Cost: $3,900 plus $40 per participant 
for materials 

Standard Length: 8 hours, delivered 
in one session or broken into two 4-
hour sessions 

Target Audience: Appropriate for all 
adult audiences 

Capacity: 15-35 

Cost: $1,300 plus $15 per participant 
for materials 



Eliminating Barriers to Learning Training 

The goal of this training is to provide teachers and school staff with 

tools to identify, recognize, refer and support students with mental 

health needs in a respectful and culturally responsive manner.  This 

seminar will focus on the early identification of mental health issues 

and effective classroom and school wide strategies. Participants will 

gain tools to break down barriers that affect behavior and interfere 

with academic performance and attendance. Participants will also 

learn to understand the impact of mental health on student success. 

Most importantly, they will learn to support these students by forming 

strong and positive student – staff relationships.  

 

School Climate, Safety and Crisis Response 

School Safety Planning Workshop 

This safety workshop will help prepare participants to develop and 

maintain a comprehensive school safety plan.  The presentation will: 

1) Explore a model plan that reduces time for maintenance and 

updates. 2) Discuss strategies and best practices from other schools.  

3) Share resources to develop and update safe schools plans to meet 

local needs and effectively incorporate legislative mandates into 

school safety.  4) Provide tools to assist with the planning process and 

strengthen outcomes.  This workshop is ideal for school safety 

planning teams who have been tasked with writing or updating the 

comprehensive safe schools plan mandated by Education Code 32280-

32289 (SB 187).  

Standard Length: 8 hours, with a 
variety of schedule formats and an 
available extended version 

Target Audience:  School personnel 

Capacity: 10-45 (recommended) 

Cost: $1,300 plus $20 per participant 
for materials 

Standard Length: 6.5 hours 

Target Audience:  All members of the 
school safety team and/or staff 
responsible for maintaining the 
comprehensive school safety plan 

Capacity: 15-200 

Cost: $1,300 plus $5 per participant 
for materials 



School Crisis Response Training 

This training will raise awareness and build participants’ skills for 

developing effective crisis response or disaster preparedness plans 

that meet Federal and State requirements.  Strategies for improving 

schools’ readiness for emergencies will be presented within the four 

phases of emergency management: Planning, Preparedness, Response 

and Recovery.  The training includes an overview of the National 

Incident Management System (NIMS), Standardized Emergency 

Management System (SEMS), and Incident Command System (ICS), 

and discusses the important role that each system plays in emergency 

management and preparedness.  Participants will also receive tools 

and gain skills to assist school personnel in testing Crisis Response 

plans with a variety of simulation techniques.  

Bullying Prevention and Intervention Strategies Workshop 

This workshop will provide a thorough overview of bullying including 

working definitions and legal mandates, prevention and intervention 

strategies, and a variety of resources to help address the issue in 

schools.  Presenters will share a pyramid of strategies from whole 

school prevention approaches to early and intensive intervention.  

Research on the dynamics of bullying will also be presented, as it 

defines the roles involved in bullying situations and common traits of 

people who bully and their targets.  The training will include a process 

that schools can use to receive reports, investigate and respond to 

bullying situations.  This will include critical steps, special 

considerations, and a variety of forms and templates to help 

document the process.  An action plan will also be provided to help 

support school-based efforts to strengthen schoolwide approaches 

and implement current best practices to prevent bullying and foster a 

positive school climate. 

Standard Length: 6.5 hours 

Target Audience:  Any school 
personnel responsible for crisis 
response plans and members of the 
school crisis response team  

Capacity: 15-200 

Cost: $1,300 plus $5 per participant 
for materials 

Standard Length: 6.5 hours 

Target Audience:  School personnel, 
especially those with regular contact 
with students and/or involved in 
bullying prevention efforts    

Capacity: 15-200 

Cost: $1,300 plus $5 per participant 
for materials 


